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WINE GALA
Friday, November 10 · 6-8PM

Get your wine cellar ready for winter! 
Savor a diverse selection of wines from 
different wineries during our Stock Your 
Cellar Wine Gala. Replenish your favorite 
wines to keep the tasting going all winter 
long.

RSVP: sbreum@plateauclub.com

Price: $50

LETTER FROM OUR NEW GENERAL MANAGER

UPCOMING SOCIAL EVENTS

MONTHLY CALENDAR

PAINT-AND-
SIP
Thursday, November 16 · 6-8PM

Embrace the festive spirit at The 
Plateau Club’s holiday themed paint-
and-sip event. Enjoy painting a holiday 
image paired with a glass of wine with 
admission. This is an adult only event.

RSVP: sbreum@plateauclub.com
Price: $70

THE PLATEAU CLUB
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NOTES FROM GREG
It is with great pleasure and a deep sense of honor that I introduce

myself to you all as the new General Manager of The Plateau Club! I

am thrilled to join this community, and I look forward to serving

you all as we embark on an exciting journey together.

As your General Manager, my foremost commitment is to ensure that

The Plateau Club continues to be a place where our members feel

not just welcomed but truly at home. I am committed to upholding

the rich traditions and values that have made this club what it is 

today while pledging to do everything I can to make sure we are

continuing to improve the member experience day in and day out.

I bring with me a passion for excellence, a dedication to exceptional

service, and a vision to enhance the experiences and opportunities

available to our members. Your feedback and ideas are of paramount

importance to me. I am eager to hear your thoughts, suggestions,

and concerns as we work together to make the club an even more

remarkable place to belong.

I am lucky to inherit such a dedicated team of staff members. We will 

work hard to ensure your time here is nothing short of extraordinary. 

We understand that each of you brings unique expectations to the 

club, and our goal is to meet and exceed those expectations with 

every visit.

I encourage you to participate in the vibrant community that is The

Plateau Club. Attend our events, engage with fellow members, and

make the most of the exceptional facilities we have to offer. Your

active involvement will only serve to enhance the camaraderie and

ambiance of our club.

GREG TUBBESING, GENERAL MANAGER

I look forward to meeting each of you

personally and getting to know the

incredible individuals who make the club

the exceptional place that it is. Please

feel free to reach out to me directly if you

have any questions, ideas, or concerns.

Your input is vital in shaping the future of

our club, and I am eager to collaborate

with you to make it the best it can be.

Thank you for your warm welcome,

and I am excited about the journey that

lies ahead. Together, we will ensure

that the club continues to be a place

where cherished memories are created

and where the bonds of friendship are

strengthened.

— Greg Tubbesing, General Manager
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We have transitioned from our summer weather into our typical fall weather, and with that comes some restrictions

and reminders about the golf course. With the amount of rain we typically get, the golf cart policy will be Cart Path

Only unless notified by the golf shop staff on the day of play. We have handicap flags for members who have an

approved medical exemption, and we ask that the player come and grab a handicap flag from the golf shop and

attach it to the golf cart. There may be days when the course is over-saturated, and we will not be able to allow

handicap flag access for the golf carts. The turf department will make this decision, and we will update the

online tee sheet so you can see if handicap flag access is not allowed that day.

With the wet ground conditions, the divots being produced will become larger than what is typically seen during

the summer months. Please be aware of this and replace those larger divots so we can maintain the course in the

best winter conditions possible for play.

We will be hosting Winter Golf Shop Tournaments throughout the off-season. These events are open to all

members and their guests (with a GHIN handicap). Be on the lookout for communication regarding dates and

formats soon.

— Drew Shaub, Head Golf Professional

GOLF DEPARTMENT UPDATES

DAVID GRANT

THANK YOU DAVID
David Grant is embarking on an exciting new chapter as he assumes 

the role of Head Professional at Redmond Ridge Golf Club, bidding 

farewell to The Plateau Club. While we’re delighted to have David 

remain a part of the Oki community, his daily smiles and vibrant 

energy at The Plateau Club will be greatly missed.

Best of luck in your new adventure, David!
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DRESS CODE
GOLF COURSE
Acceptable attire for men and male children 5 and older: 
• Collared shirts with sleeves or golf course appropriate mock neck shirts, jackets & pullovers
• Golf appropriate slacks. Golf appropriate shorts no shorter than 4” above the knee
• Golf appropriate rain gear
Acceptable attire for women and female children 5 years and older: 
• Sleeved and sleeveless tops with collars or golf course appropriate mock neck shirts, pullovers, and jackets
• Golf appropriate dresses, skirts, and shorts no shorter than 4” above the knee
• Golf appropriate slacks

• Golf appropriate rain gear

NOT acceptable attire for all members, guests, and children: No sweatpants, tracksuits, workout attire, tank 
tops, bathing suits, athletic shorts or shirts, tee shirts, or hats worn backwards.

CLUBHOUSE*
Acceptable attire for men, women, and children 5 and older: 
• Collared shirts with sleeves or golf course appropriate mock neck shirts, jackets & pullovers
• Golf appropriate slacks. Golf appropriate shorts no shorter than 4” above the knee
• (Women) Sleeved and sleeveless tops with collars or golf course appropriate mock neck shirts, pullovers, and 

jackets
• (Women) Golf dresses, skirts, and shorts no shorter than 4” above the knee.
• Denim pants are free of rips and/or tears

NOT acceptable attire for all members, guests, and children: No sweatpants, tracksuits, workout attire, tank 
tops, bathing suits, athletic shorts or shirts, tee shirts, or hats worn backwards.
*some club events may have specific attire guidelines. Members will be informed of these as they occur.

FITNESS FACILITY
Appropriate workout attire is acceptable in the fitness facility. Shoes must be worn at all times.
SWIMMING POOL
Swim attire is strictly limited to the pool deck and locker rooms.
RECREATION CENTER CLUBHOUSE
All clubhouse, fitness facility, and golf course attire are acceptable in the Recreation Center Clubhouse. Shoes 
must be worn at all times.
TENNIS/PICKLEBALL
Appropriate tennis attire must be worn at all times.
Appropriate tennis shoes. NO dress or other style shoes that may leave marks on the courts are allowed.
NO jeans are allowed on the courts.



NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

GOLF • PAGE 5

KEEPER OF THE 
GREENS
October was a busy month for the turf department. We have already

been able to raise about 35 irrigation heads that were low to the

surface of the turf. Raising the irrigation heads will improve the way

they perform next year by not having the water distribution blocked 

by the turf. This will help the water get to the full extent of the 

intended range while the head is running and lessen the possibility of

dry spots in the fairways and rough. We will continue this project

through the rest of the winter. We also sodded the hydraulic leaks

on number 1 and 8 greens. We have also been able to keep up

with regular mowing maintenance through October.

During the next few weeks, we will be going over our goals for the

winter and setting a timeline for the completion of these goals. We 

will continue to work on our storm drain and retention ponds with 

alder removal again this winter to meet our requirements for King 

County & City of Sammamish.

— Jon Frederick, Superintendent

JON FREDERICK, SUPERINTENDENT

GOLF HOURS

MONDAY

TUES-SUN

GOLF SHOP PRACTICE FACILITY

10:30AM - 4:00PM

7:30AM - 4:00PM

10:30AM - 4:00PM

7:30AM - 4:00PM
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THIS SUMMER IN PHOTOS
This summer, Oki Golf’s marketing team has been focused on providing increased social media content,
consistent email messaging, and newsletters for The Plateau Club. As we are heading to the end of the year, I
wanted to take a page in this month’s Newsletter to highlight some of the best photos from this golf season.

It has been a pleasure getting to know the members and staff of this great club, and I look forward to continuing 
my work throughout the winter and into the 2024 golf season!

— Nick Golubiec, Oki Golf Marketing Intern

THE 9TH HOLE SUNSET

PRACTICE IN PEACE

THE VIEWING PARTY TIME TO TEE OFF!IN LOVING MEMORY
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WINE GALA
Friday, November 10 · 6-8PM

Get your wine cellar ready for winter! Savor a 
diverse selection of wines from different wineries 

during our Stock Your Cellar Wine Gala. 
Replenish your favorite wines to keep the tasting 

going all winter long.

APPRECIATION GIFT FUND

PAINT-AND-SIP
Thursday, November 16 · 6-8PM

Embrace the festive spirirt at The Plateau Club’s 
holiday themed paint-and-sip event. Enjoy 

painting a holiday image paired with a glass of 
wine with admission. This is an adult only event.

With the end of the year approaching, Plateau Club members 

have an opportunity to express their appreciation to the club’s staff 

through a 2023 Appreciation Gift Fund. This year, we will be billing 

a small fee of $25.00 to your membership account in the month 

of November. And, of course, if you would like to add more to the 

Appreciation Fund, please email me.

I will personally administer the fund to ensure all staff is appropriately 

included. The contributions are optional, of course. If you want to opt 

out, please email me at cindyr@plateauclub.com by November 27. 

Contributions for employees will be distributed on December 15.

On behalf of the entire staff at The Plateau Club, we would like to 

express a heartfelt “thank you” for your generosity. Happy Holidays!

— Cindy Riley, Accounting Manager

RSVP

COST

SBREUM@PLATEAUCLUB.COM

$50

RSVP

COST

SBREUM@PLATEAUCLUB.COM

$70

CINDY RILEY, ACCOUNTING MANAGER
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NOVEMBER

1 2 3 4

5 6 7 8 9 10 11

12 13 14 15 16 17 18

19 20 21 22 23 24 25

26 27 28 29 30

Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri Sat

Yoga (8-9am) Yoga (8-9am)

Yoga (8-9am)
Wine Gala

Yoga (8-9am)

Yoga (8-9am) Paint-and-Sip Yoga (8-9am)

Yoga (8-9am) Yoga (8-9am)

Appreciation 
Fund Opt-Out Yoga (8-9am)
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Greg Tubbesing - General Manager

(425) 868-1135 • gregt@plateauclub.com

Drew Shaub - Head Golf Professional

(425) 868-1614 • andrews@plateauclub.com

Jon Frederick - Superintendent

(425) 868-0451 • jonf@plateauclub.com

Cindy Riley - Office Manager

(425) 836-4404 • cindyr@plateauclub.com

Thomas Alexander - Executive Chef 

(425) 836-1081 • thomasa@plateauclub.com

Sean Breum - Food & Beverage Manager

(425) 836-5105 • sbreum@plateauclub.com

Christopher Williams - Recreation Center Manager

(425) 868-2139 • christopherw@plateauclub.com

INFORMATION

MANAGEMENT TEAM GOLF HOURS

GOLF SHOP PRACTICE FACILITY

MON 10:30am–4:00pm 10:30am–4:00pm

TUES-FRI 7:30am–4:00pm 7:30am–4:00pm

FIRST TEE TIMES

MON 11:00am

TUE–SUN 8:00am

DINING HOURS

REC HOURS

HOURS: Recreation Center Lap Swim Open Swim

MON-FRI 6am-7pm XXXX XXXX
SAT–SUN 9am–6pm XXXX XXXX

ALDER LOUNGE & DINING ROOM

MON–TUE Closed

WED-THUR 11:00am–8:00pm

FRI-SAT 11:00am-9:00pm

SUN 11:00am-7:00pm


